
 

 

Dear Girl Scout Parents, Leaders and Volunteers: 

Thank you in advance for renewing your/your Girl Scout’s membership for the October 1, 
2012 – September 30, 2013 Girl Scout Membership Year!  Doing so ensures membership 
coverage by the Girl Scout and Council liability insurance.  All adults who have direct 
responsibility for troops of girls must be registered by the start of the membership year, 
and/or before any activities with girls begin. 
 
GSGLA is very excited to offer Online Membership Renewal this spring in conjunction 
with Early Bird Registration!  Renewing online helps save time, money and most 
importantly…it is green!   We encourage you to use the Online Renewal process. Help us 
eliminate high costs associated with processing paper forms so we can invest these funds 
for girls!   You will have direct access for safe, secure online payment for any one of 
hundreds of fun-filled programs for Girl Scouts of all ages, our 100th Anniversary 
Camporee in October, Girl Scout events throughout the year and adult learning 
opportunities for volunteers. 

Lastly, please continue to encourage Girl Scout families and friends to support Girl Scouts 
of Greater Los Angeles by making a donation to the Family Partnership Campaign (FPC). 
As you know, the annual $12 membership fee isn’t a donation and is paid directly to Girl 
Scouts of the USA.  Thank you in advance for your support of the Family Partnership 
Campaign and for being a “champion” for girls! 

Here’s wishing you and your Girl Scouts a year of fun and rewarding Girl Scout 
experiences! 

 

 


